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Mr. Michael King
Principal

Hubbard Elementary School
Noble, Oklahoma 73068

Dear Mr. King:

Our reCent meeting and discussion of Hubbard Elementary School's

new approach for teaching and learning was both pleasant and informa-
tive. -

This discussion, as well as the publication you compiled entitled
- "Manual of Prescribed Instructional Expectations," instilled a very

favorable 1mpression of the Curriculum Analysis Monitoring Systems
(CAMS) program.

I have reviewed your publication and one of the areas I found
most interesting was the expected student outcomes and the manner in
which you have integrated those skills. Information as depicted on the

Curriculum Analysis Monitoring Systems charts will be of special benefit
to educators. '

I will forward this copy of your publication to the administrator
of our Curriculum Section, Ms. Mary Reid. I know she will be delighted
to learn of this exciting approach to teaching.

Since my background is in mathematics, this approach is of partic-

ular interest to me. I look forward to following the progress of
this project.
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